10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 30 March, 1988
: 5

I enclose a copy of a mufax received from Cossor Electronics
this morning, asking the Prime Minister to raise with President
Vassiliou tomorrow the firm's bid to supply radar for Larnaca
Airport.

Perhaps you could telephone me if this is something which
ought to be included in the Prime Minister's briefing. I
should also be grateful for a draft reply.

I am copying this letter and enclosure to Lyn Parker
(Foreign and Commonwealth Office).

(C.D. Powell)

Stephen Ratcliffe, Esq.,
Department of Trade and Industry.
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